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Services 
October 10, 2019 

● Met with Walksafe about their agreement with FACE 
● Creating a volunteer onboarding process to disseminate the new Volunteer Manual 
● Working with the security services to facilitate the creation of a centralized request form 
● Organizing service tabling at McGill Open House 
● Services Review Committee applications have been extended until October 11, 2019 
● Submitted the Services Review Report from last year which was never brought to council 
● Nightline AgileIP phone line contract signed and lines are open 
● Corresponded with Queer McGill on varia 

October 24, 2019 
● Reviewed pay scores with the HR Manager and SACOMSS 
● Created scores for two UGE positions with the HR Manager 
● Met with Midnight Kitchen to discuss their Daily article on the impact of the University Centre 

closure 
● Met with the Services Representative to discuss Midnight Kitchen and general discussion on 

goals for the year 
● Met with Safety Services to discuss centralized event request form, and SafeHome initiative 
● Working on a referendum fee question with UGE 

ISGs 
October 10, 2019 

● Corresponded with the MOC (McGill Outdoor Club) for their status. They are apg their sta�
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● Met with Procurement Services, PGSS and Student Services for the new external mental health 
provider 

● Met with counselling services to discuss concerns, feedback as well as a complaint letter from 
a parent regarding mental health services at the hub 

● Attended a check-in meeting with the Vice-President (Student Life) and the Dean of Students 
● Starting planning for the exam period de-stress event in McLennan-Redpath Library 
● Starting work on updating the Mental Health Policy that will expire in Winter 2020 
● Working on arranging for a presenter from the Wellness Hub for the October 22 event 
● Went to the first Committee on Student Services (CSS) meeting 
● ED panel will be on October 7, 2019 from 5PM - 6PM in the Health Living Annex (Brown 3100) as 

part of the Mental Illness Awareness week 
○ Room bookings were a nightmare so the other two events will be happening on 

October 17 and 22 (same time and location) 
○ October 17, 2019: A Balancing Act: How to Support Others While Also Supporting 

Yourself 
○ October 22, 2019: Navigating spaces: (in)accessibility of mental health support 

 
October 24, 2019 

● Mental Illness Awareness Series event #2 A Balancing Act: How to Support Others While Also 
Supporting Yourself went well. A smaller group due to the rainy weather and discussion group 
style but the attendees were engaged and there was positive feedback 

● The Mental Health Commission met on Saturday, October 19  

Eating Disorder Resources and Support Centre 
October 10, 2019 

● Met with the Eating Disorder Resources and Support 
Centre Chair to finalize the Mental Illness Awareness 
Series event 

● The Eating Disorder Advocacy Coordinator’s provincial 
letter writing campaign is moving along well 

 
October 24, 2019 

● Eating Disorder Panel event, part of the Mental Illness 
Awareness Week, was a success! (Photo to the left) 

● The Eating Disorder Advocacy Coordinator has resigned. 
The job posting is open until the end of the month 
(October 30, 2019) 
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https://shhs.mcgill.ca/mhcs/LogIn.aspx



